
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30, 2018 
 

 
Parent Educator Wanted – Start date July 1, 2018 

 
Washington County Public Health is seeking an energetic and self-motivated 
Parent Educator to join our Family Connection (TFC) team. TFC is a state-
accredited, in-home family support program for parents with children under age 
4. This 20 hour/week position offers flexible hours and competitive wages. 
BA/BS in social work, education, nursing, or other human service field is 
preferred but will consider candidates with significant, relevant experience 
working with children and families. Bilingual in English and Spanish is preferred. 
Travel within Washington County is required, so applicant will need reliable 
transportation, valid license and insurance.  
 
Interested candidates should send a cover letter, resume and references to the 
attention of Danielle Pettit-Majewski by June 15, 2018 to: 
 
Washington County Public Health 
110 N Iowa Ave, Suite 300 
Washington, IA 52353 
 
Washington County Public Health is an EOE. 

110 N. Iowa Avenue 

Suite 300 

Washington, Iowa  52353 
(319)653-7758 or 800-655-7758 

Fax: (319)653-6870 


